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NEW WEBSITE LAUNCHED 
 

 
 

Predictive Discovery Limited (ASX:PDI) (“Predictive” or the “Company”) is pleased to announce it has 
launched a new website. 

The new website can be viewed at www.predictivediscovery.com and reflects the Company’s ongoing 
progress towards the sustainable development of the Bankan Gold Project, a potential Tier-1 gold mine 
located in Guinea, West Africa.  

This announcement is authorised for release by Predictive Managing Director, Andrew Pardey.  
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ABOUT PREDICTIVE DISCOVERY 

Predictive is focused on identifying and developing gold deposits within the Siguiri Basin, Guinea. The 
Company’s key asset is the Tier-1 Bankan Gold Project. With a growing resource base of over 4.2Moz Au 
(inferred) to date, Bankan is the largest gold discovery in West Africa in a decade. Predictive’s strategy is to 
bring Bankan into production whilst identifying and developing other deposits within this highly prospective 
and underexplored region. 

In parallel with ongoing and extensive drilling programs, Predictive has launched a range of studies and 
programs, designed to sustainably progress the Bankan Project through to production. Baseline social, 
environmental and biodiversity studies are underway as part of an extensive ESG program and a Scoping 
Study is planned to be completed in the second half of 2023. 
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